
FAIPS Inter House Model United Nations 2020 

At FAIPS, we have always believed that knowledge isn’t the true power but it is the implementation of it bears 

fruit. This was the purpose of organizing the 4th Session of FAIPS Inter House Model United Nations 2020 with 

54 delegates from 6 houses and 11 Secretariat members which was held online on ZOOM application. 

With the support and encouragement of the Principal, Vice Principal, Headmistress and teachers the event was a 

true success. It was organized by the Secretariat members in grade 12, with Dwiti Ponda as the Secretary General 

and Aryan Nair as the Director General.  

There were 3 committees with topics that redefine global balance. 

In recognition of the dire need to address the all-encompassing alarming atmosphere created by the Covid-19 

pandemic, a committee for the World Health Organization, with Dwiti Ponda and Soumya Bhasin as the 

Director, was set up with the aim of combating the Covid-19 pandemic. The session begun with the veto powers 

and neighboring countries expressing their stance on the situation, which was then followed by a heated debate 

on the policies and methods adopted by various nations for tackling the present scenario.   

The committee of the International Atomic Energy Agency, with Shubhangi Sharma as the Director, was been set 

up to discuss the topic  Nuclear Disaster Prevention and Response in which nuclear disasters were discussed, 

where countries talked about the intricacies of nuclear disaster prevention and response, making sure that 

governments and companies take responsibility and provide a quick and efficient response system and also about 

the implementation of a preventions system for these disasters.  

The agenda of The United Nations Security Council was ‘Assessing and Minimizing the usage of Biochemical 

weapons’ with Aryan Nair as the Director. Delegates took charge exceedingly early on during committee and 

continued to raise motions to further solve this vast topic.  Throughout the course of the committee sessions, the 

delegates were faced with a variety of crises that often challenged their stances and forced them to approach 

committee in a new way. A resolution was agreed upon during committee and was successfully passed. 

The committees were intriguing and very prosperous in which the delegates came up with solutions to combat 

this like true leaders. With the keen enthusiasm and mind-boggling statements made by the delegates, the session 

proved to be an interactive and fruitful one. 

This event marked as an important one for FAIPS. In trying times like the coronavirus pandemic the FAIPS 

family has once again proven their unity. 

 

 


